
 

   

 

                         14.03.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I’m delighted to let you know that our energy and water supplies remain reliable, allowing 
our production processes to run seamlessly. Every piece of equipment continues to perform at 
its best, reflecting the steady progress we achieve day in and day out. 
  
     Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to reaching new milestones together. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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